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The Department of Mass Communication and Journalism produced a short film aimed at creating 

awareness on mental health and suicide prevention. Pre-production work on the movie began on20 

September, 2023. The film was shot in multiple indoor and outdoor locations. The post-production 

work was completed by 04 October, 2023. The short film aimed at giving students hands-on 

experience in film production, cinematography, editing, and other pre-requisites for an on-field 

production of a movie. Students learned about the art of writing for screens and how to conceive of 

it. The film was submitted to a competition organised by the Karnataka Government and NIMHANS. 
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On set Discussion. 

 
 

Filming of Short Film 

 

 
 

 Shooting the movie 

 

 


